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The Burlington Fire Department will be conducting necessary training in the Leddy Park 

area off of North Avenue.  These exercises will occur on:  

Friday 9/27/19   8am - 12pm 

  

They will be flowing a high volume of water for these exercises and residents in the 

surrounding areas may experience low pressure and/or discolored water during this time.    

 

Although, the water is perfectly safe we recommend running the cold water for several 

minutes to help clear the discoloration before using it for drinking or laundry.  If you 

experience any discolored clothing due to these training exercises, please contact us prior 

to drying the items and we can offer solutions for stain removal.   


